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Weekly Natural Gas Storage Report 
 

for the week ending September 17, 2021  |  Release Date:  September 23, 2021 
   

76 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Close to Expectations  

 

The EIA reported a 76 Bcf injection of natural gas into underground storage for the week ending 
September 17, which was close to the average of expectations of 73 Bcf.  Storage is now 598 Bcf below 
storage for this same week last year, and 262 below the 5- year average.  The demand for US exports 
of LNG is strong, and the computer storage forecast for End of Injection Season remains at 3,500 (well 
below previous years), so prices are well supported.     
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